Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 9:13 AM
To: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 1648 Concordia

From: Franquiz, Efrayn (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 9:09 AM

To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: 1648 Concordia

Hello,
Please accept her application to appeal. The owner is having a hard time finding a contractor to repair/replace
the front stairs. Any other questions please let me know. Do you need new pictures.

Sincerely,

il EFRAYN FRANQUIZ
Fire Safety Inspector Il

City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-8955

F: 651-266-8951

Etfrayn.Franquizi@el stpaul.mn.us
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Ty i Aroverica

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 12:45 PM

To: Franquiz, Efrayn (CI-StPaul) <efrayn.franquiz@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul) <janis.peterson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
<LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: 1648 Concordia

My co-worker Janis left a voice mail for you. Yasuko Yamamura has filed an appeal on a document dated September 30,
2019. We received the appeal today via U.S. mail. The document reads that the reinspection was on October 16.

Are you okay with us accepting an appeal on this document dated September 30?

Racquel Naylor

Assistant to Holly Huston, COPP Facilitator
Suite 310 City Hall

15 Kellogg Boulevard West

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Phone: 651-266-8573

Fax: 651-266-8574



